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June 25, 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian:

The results for the May 2024 International Baccalaureate (IB) exam session will be released at 14:45 GMT
(10:45am in New York) on July 6th and may be accessed via the Internet by logging in to a secure website
(https://candidates.ibo.org) provided by the International Baccalaureate Organization (IBO). A unique personal
code and an individual personal identification number (PIN) are needed to login A copy of the
personal code and PIN was sent this week to the school email address of all students who took IB examinations.
Please save the access information email in a safe, easy to remember location until it is needed.

Please note that IBO has informed us that candidates may experience difficulties when accessing
https://candidates.ibo.org using a web browser other than Mozilla Firefox or Internet Explorer. Candidates who
are having difficulty when using different � us
Mozilla Firefox to access the website. Keep in mind as well that the PIN code is case sensitive.

If you have any difficulty accessing the results, please contact the IB office by email at
BSHSIB@bayshoreschools.org. Explain the nature of the problem you are having and a phone number where
you may be reached. We will make every effort to respond within a few days of your request.

Sincerely,

Jonathan P. Nelson
IB Coordinator
jnelson@bayshoreschools.org
631-969-5155
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